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November 16, 2016
The PDC committee met with members present: Charlene Strong, Jennifer Vaughn, Mary Ann Henry, Greg Kubler, DanDuling, Debbie Christman, Tracie Newberry, Sheena Parks, Kelli Hendrickson, Daria Condon and Brenda Marshall. 
Request for attendance and points were reviewed by the committee.
Tracie Newberry and Mary Ann Henry will contact Kim Meyer regarding topics for the Spring Inservice.
Next PDC meeting is scheduled December 14, 2016.
Respectfully submitted,
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